([endell Middle School

Virtual Academy End of Grade Testing
Frequently Asked Questions

Question

Answer

1. Can | take my end of grade tests at
home?

No, all end of grade tests will be administered
in person at school on your assigned day.

2. What time does the test start?

We will start testing each day at 8:15am

3. What day is my child testing?

6th Grade Reading: May 26th

6th Grade Math: May 27th

7th Grade Math: May 24th

7th Grade Reading: May 26th

8th Grade Science: May 25
8th Grade Reading: May 26th

8th Grade Math/Math |: May 28th

4. How long does the test take?

Testing typically takes approximately 3 hours.

5. Will | be able to ride the bus to school
to take the test?

If you registered to participate in the EOG,
you had a choice to select district
transportation. All requests for district
transportation have been submitted. As soon
as your child is assigned to one of our current
bus routes, we will let you know.




6. Will | be able to eat breakfast/lunch?

If you registered to participate, you had a
choice for your child to receive breakfast
and/or lunch.

7. What happens if | do not feel
comfortable having my child
participate due to COVID-19?

If you selected on the survey that you do not
feel comfortable having your child come to
campus due to COVID-19, your child will not
participate in the end of grade testing this
school year.

8. What happens if my child does not
participate in the end of grade test?

There are no negative consequences if your
child does not participate in the test due to
COVID-19 concerns. It will not be used for
promotion or retention.

9. Can my child leave when they
complete the test?

Yes, your child will be allowed to call a parent
to be picked up.

10. Can my child stay at school to ride the
bus home at the end of the school
day?

Yes, if you registered for bus transportation,
your child can stay until the end of the school
day. They will be placed in classes with their
peers until it is time to leave at the end of the
day.

11. How large are the test groups?

Students will test in group sizes between
25-30.

12. Will my child have to wear a mask?

Yes, we are required to wear our masks while
in the school building

13. Will there be social distancing?

We will have approximately 3 feet of social
distancing while testing.

14. If | have questions, who do | contact?

Please contact Ms. Palmer
(jpalmer@wcpss.net) with any additional
questions.
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